| AN COPY OF AIR LETTER

110YD'S REGISIER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
71, Penchurch Street, EC g

14th January, 1952.

Dear S8irs,

Classn.

- {B) With reference to your reports Nos. 511
and 103 (RMC) on the Motorship "ARAGISAN MARU",
I shall be glad to learn when your First Entry
reports on the vessel's hull, machinery and
Refrigerating machinery may be expected as she
has now been in commission for nearly three
months .

I should point out that the vessel's
name has not appeared in your Rtn.5b.

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commlttee.

The Surveyors,

KOBE.

Lloyd's:Register
Foundation
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